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Dear Mr. Wolfe,

I am writing in regard to my concern over the LaSalle Nuclear Pcwer
Plant. I am strongly opp sed to this catter and urge you to stop
the Plant before it even begins operating.

The safety and licensing board can not ignore the concern about
more radioactive waste being stored in our own back yards. As
a citizen of the state of Wisconsin, the widespread damas;es could
create future proble=r. that would be as far reaching --- it is nou
just a concern for citizens of Illinois.

It will be easier to stop the LaSalle, Illinois Nuclear Plant before
it starts operating. I hope that my concern will help focus further-
sttention on the waste storage hearings - and step this expansion.

Sincerely,
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Acknr,c|id;;d by : rd. .)[20.%.....m_
Kathryn'A. Meet:
551 W. Mifflin St.
I'adison, WI 53703
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